
Thank you Durban, thank you JHB…. Cape Town see you soon!

02 March 2011

  

What a turn out this has been, the Roadshow 2011 with Robe, MA Lighting and DWR Distribution. A BIG thank
you to everyone for your support!

The show started off in Durban on Monday, 28th Feb, where the response was overwhelming. In fact, we were
absolutely thrilled when a couple of rental companies popped by in the morning, went back to work and then
visited us again later in the afternoon. To the Playhouse Company, your hospitality was fantastic and we
sincerely appreciate your kindness in hosting the Roadshow at your beautiful theatre.

For the Johannesburg leg of the Roadshow held 2nd March… wow! Thank you! Thank you to JC Laurent at The
University of Johannesburg for giving us this opportunity and thank you to YOU for attending! Most of the DWR
Staff had to be at the theatre, we had to buy extra food and it was absolute chaos…. just the way we like it!
Thank you and thank you again!

The Baxter Theatre is our last stop, with the Roadshow visiting Cape Town on Friday, 4th March from 9am to
5pm. We are pleased with the interest and response and we really look forward to seeing everyone there.

Our overseas guests have been wonderful, Joseph Valchar, Harry von den Stemmen and Qincy Strathmann,
thank you for being here. Michael Althaus, we’ll see you in Cape Town. Louise Stickland, we so appreciate the
coverage you’ll be giving our event.

To a most extraordinary team, thank you for always giving 200 percent. You rock.  
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